
WFSBP Congress 2013 - Time schedule for Posters

Dear Dr. Pirmoradi,

Thank you very much for your active and constructive participation in
the Scientific Programme of the 11th World Congress of Biological
Psychiatry to be held 23 - 27 June 2013 in Kyoto, Japan.

Your abstract entitled:

The effect of repetitive transcranial magnetic stimulation (rTMS) in

reducing severity of the signs and symptoms, such as cognitive,

bodily and negativity-worthlessness of depression in patients

with  recurrent major depression disorder.

has been accepted as Poster.

Within your poster tour your poster is numbered. The number of your
poster wall is:

P-02-022

Your poster belongs to the guided poster tour:

P-02 / Depression I

Date: 24 June 2013     Time: 12:45 - 14:15 h

Chair: to be announced

Your poster wall is located in the Event Hall of the Kyoto International
Conference Center.  All posters are sorted by topic. Your poster will be
on display for the day of the Guided Poster Tour.

The maximum poster size is 120 cm high and 90 cm wide.

Materials for attaching the poster to the poster wall are available at the
poster service desk in the poster area.



The poster authors are kindly asked to put up their poster according to
the poster exhibition timeline below. Posters which have not been
removed by the indicated dismantling time will be disposed of by the
congress venue.

Poster Exhibition Times for P-01 to P-07

Monday, 24 June 2013, 09.00 to 17.00 h,

With Guided Poster Tour at 12.45 to 14.15 h.

Set up: Mon, 24 June 2013, 08.00 to 09.30 h

Dismantling: Mon, 24 June 2013, 16.00 to 18.00 h

The scientific programme is available on the Internet at
www.wfsbp-congress.org.

Please visit also www.wfsbp-congress.org for further recommendations
for presentations under the link "Scientific Programme".

Poster Award

The 10 best posters of authors under 40 years will be selected for the
WFSBP Poster Award. The selection of the posters will be made on
site during the congress. The awards will be delivered during the
Closing Ceremony on 27 June 2013.

In case you have any questions or concerns, please contact

Ms. Dana Kretzmer from CPO HANSER SERVICE

E-mail: wfsbp2013@cpo-hanser.de

Fax: +49-40-670 32 83

We thank you for your cooperation and look forward to welcoming you
to Kyoto.

With best regards,

YOUR SCIENTIFIC SECRETARIAT

WFSBP 2013 CONGRESS


